
 

    Maybury Primary School 
 

   
 

Angelfish Trip  
to North West Surrey Synagogue, Weybridge 

Thursday 9th January 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 6th December 2019 
  

Angelfish class are going on a trip to the Synagogue, Weybridge on Thursday 9th January.  We will be travelling by 
coach leaving the school at 9.15 am, and returning to school in time for lunch.  Please ensure your child is in 
school by 8.40am prompt. They will need to wear school uniform. All boys will need to bring a hat (a baseball 
cap or other informal headgear) to cover their head during the visit to the synagogue as a sign of respect to the 
Jewish faith.  

The children will have the opportunity to visit a synagogue and find out about Judaism and the lives of Jewish 
people.  They will find out why Jewish people celebrate Shabbat and what happens in this celebration.  

The cost of this trip is £7.20 to cover the cost of the activity session and coach hire.  As resources of the school are 
limited, the proposed visit will not take place if there are insufficient voluntary contributions to cover the cost of 
the trip. If your child is currently receiving pupil premium funding (i.e. in receipt of income support/job seekers 
allowance/child tax credit.  This excludes children receiving universal free school meals) they will be entitled to a 
50% reduction on the cost of this trip, paying £3.60 

Please give permission by ticking the consent box online. Please pay the £7.20 or £3.60 (Pupil premium children 
only) by Friday 20th December online using the Tucasi payment system. Go to www.scopay.com/maybury or use 
the link from the School Website under online payments. 
 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
Miss Frew, Class Teacher 
 

http://www.scopay.com/maybury

